
  

   

    
 

     
   
   
   

        
           

 
    

 
             

        
  

     
   
   
     

           

     
 

    
 

    
 

 
         

  
 

        
    

 
     

 
               

 
  

   
 

   
 

AAC Update 

October 18, 2018 

1. GER Update – Wil

a. ! The following GERs are on schedule:
i. GER 7 – Kirk

ii. ! GER 5 – Sovde
iii. ! GER 1 – Alice Reed

b. ! Jess has finished the questions bank revision for GER 12. Methodology is still being 
discussed. We will be completing the assessment in the final cycle year.

2. ISLO Update – Kirk

a. Manual (with core criteria) complete and approved by the ISLO Subcommittee. I’m 
attaching it here for AAC review (attached). Please let me know if you have any 

concerns. 
b. Symposia dates are scheduled for January 2019.

i. January 16th, 2019: Canino
ii. January 17th, 2019: SBLA

iii. January 18th, 2019: Health, Science, & Criminal Justice 

Cycle Year III: No rubrics required for cycle year III. 

3. AIM Update – Kirk

2017-2018 cohort: we have one program still actively searching for a second reviewer 
(They have feedback from their first reviewer). We have two programs in SBLA that are 
lagging. One has the project complete, but has not sought external reviewers. The other 
is almost ready to seek out external reviewers. 

The 2018-2019 cohort has met for one training session. Next session is scheduled for 
October 22nd. 

The subcommittee will be meeting to review completed AIMs this semester. Doodle Poll 
has been distributed to determine the best time. 

4. MSCHE Update – Johanna

We have reviewed the first three standards so far to determine where issues exist. 

AIU (Annual Institution Update) has been completed and submitted via the new Middle 
States Portal. 

5. Taskstream Update



   
          

    
 

  
 

 
   

 
     
    
     
  
  

 

a. Course additions complete.
b. Training sessions are being offered this semester. This will be a continuing effort. A 

beginner, intermediate, and advanced training session will be offered once per 
semester. 

c. I’m beginning to meet with new programs to help them develop and/or input their
information. Game Design is almost done. TCOM is next on the list.

6. Website Update

a. Assessment results added.
b. Additional faculty resources added.
c. Mission statement added.
d. Non-academic assessment has been added.
e. Check it out: http://www.canton.edu/provost/assessment/ 

http://www.canton.edu/provost/assessment

